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CURRICULUM CORNER 

P R I N C I P A L ’ S  M E S S A G E  

Dear St Kevin’s families, 

There were a great number of Grandparents in 
attendance yesterday morning. Books were bought and 
shared, and morning tea was enjoyed by all.  

Thanks to our librarian, Angela Debien for coordinating 
the event and our teachers for organising the children 
and all our parent helpers who assisted with morning 
tea and the book fair. Many thanks to all! 

Thoughts come clearly while one walks. 
~Thomas Mann 

Enjoy the week ahead, 

Lorraine Vincent – Principal 

 

Year 6 visit Parliament House 
On Tuesday morning we went to State Parliament in 
the city with Mrs. Vincent. There, we met Brad 
Hazzard, our local Minister who talked to us about 
what it means to be a leader. We gathered in the 
Jubilee room for morning tea and met with other Year 
6 students from different schools. We toured both 
the Legislative Council and the Legislative Assembly 
and were given certificates for being great school 
leaders. It was a great opportunity! 

 

Public Speaking 
Each year we hold the St Kevin’s Public Speaking 
competition to coincide with the Year 6 cluster finals. 
This involves all students from Kindergarten to Year 
6. Two finalists from each class will present their 
speeches to the whole school assembly on: Friday 23 
August @ 2pm 

All parents are most welcome to attend. 

Kindergarten: Zac and Teddy  

Year One: Eduarda and Lila  

Year Two: Audrey and Mason 

Year Three: Sophia B and Magnus  

Year Four: Stephanie and Sofia K 

Year Five: Kane and Gian  

Year Six: Orlando and Isabella  

 

Student Absences / Late Sign-ins  
We have new technology in the school office! 

If your child is late for school (arriving after 8:50am) or 
leaving prior to the end of day bell (before 3:15pm) you 
must accompany them into the school office and sign 
them in or out via our new parent KIOSK. Please do not 
drop them at the gate for them to make their own way 
in, and/or collect them directly from the classroom. 

If your child is absent from school, you must contact the 
school (phone / email / handwritten note). There is a 
legal obligation for parents to advise the school if your 
child is absent.  

 

 

23 Aug             St Kevin’s Public Speaking 

24 Aug Parish Family Mass 6pm 

29 Aug Father’s Day Stall 

30 Aug Father’s Day 
liturgy/breakfast 7.45am 

5 Sept School Walk-a-thon 

http://www.skdydbb.catholic.edu.au/
http://www.skdydbb.catholic.edu.au/


 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

 

Athletics Carnival 
Congratulations to all 38 students who attended 
the Northern Beaches Athletics Carnival today. 
They all represented the school with great 
sportsmanship and determination.  

We look forward to finalising all the names of the 
students who will be progressing to the next 
carnival in the coming weeks.  

 

Religious Education 

Family Mass 
Our Family Mass is fast approaching and will be 
held this Saturday 24th August @ 6pm. Years 1 and 
2 will be our hosts.  

 
 

Father’s Day 
Please join us on Friday 30th August as we 
celebrate Father’s Day. After a liturgy in the hall, 
commencing 7.45am we will enjoy a breakfast of 
bacon and egg rolls. 

We look forward to seeing all our fathers, 
grandfathers and those people who are father 
figures in our lives. 

To assist with catering, please RSVP via the online 
google form 
https://forms.gle/gpfafeHTArwevXRV8 

 

 

First Holy Communion 
Just a reminder that ALL students who are making 
their First Holy Communion MUST attend the 
rehearsal evening which will be held on Tuesday 
3rd September @ 7pm in the Church. 
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Parents & Friends 

Father’s Day Stall 
Our annual St Kevin’s Father’s Day stall is being held 
next Thursday 29th August in the school hall. We have 
a wonderful selection of gifts, priced between $3 - 
$10, that the children can purchase. 
Also, a reminder that our Father’s Day Liturgy and 
breakfast will be held next Friday August 31st – 
commencing @ 7:45am. 
We look forward to celebrating our wonderful dads, 
grandads and father figures next week. 
 

Walkathon 
Get ready to walk St Kevin’s! Our annual Walk-a-thon 
is being held on Thursday 5th September. All money 
raised will be used to purchase new technology for 
the children’s classrooms. You could be in the 
running to get a great prize for your efforts – see flyer 
below! 
 

Canteen 
The canteen is open for lunch every  
Monday / Thursday / Friday 

Note: The canteen is not open at recess 

Check out the MENU 

** We will be having a special canteen menu for 
the Walk-a-thon … details will be available via 
Qkr! soon ** 

We are always on the look-out for volunteers to 
help in the canteen … if you can spare an hour or 
two on a Mon / Thurs or Fri please contact Phayla 
on 0404 028 927 or phayla1974@gmail.com 

Uniform Shop  
The uniform shop is open every week:  
Tuesday: 8.45am to 9.00am  
Thursday: 3.00pm to 3.30pm 

https://forms.gle/gpfafeHTArwevXRV8
https://forms.gle/gpfafeHTArwevXRV8
https://www.skdydbb.catholic.edu.au/wp-content/uploads/2019/04/2019_Canteen_menu_T2_FinalDraft.pdf
https://www.skdydbb.catholic.edu.au/wp-content/uploads/2019/04/2019_Canteen_menu_T2_FinalDraft.pdf
mailto:phayla1974@gmail.com
mailto:phayla1974@gmail.com
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Weeks 5 News 

Our program this week included a diverse range of activities, from hands-on creative experiences, to outdoor 
games and plenty of exercises. We have planned a lot of learning experiences, to help teach the kids about 
different cultures and world events, such as World Humanitarian day, cupcake day, Keep Australia Beautiful day 
and Daffodil day.  

Our self-directed homework club at OOSH will continue this year and we provide materials the kids will need to get 
a head start on their homework before heading home! If you would like your children to do their homework, please 
encourage them to bring it down for homework club, or, any day that they are here.  

If you have any suggestions or feedback for the rest of this term, please let us know – we are always happy to hear 
the voices of the school and community!  

The team at St Kevin’s Kids Club!   

 

 

Library News 
Book Donations 

Thank you to all those children and families that have already donated a book to the Library. We 
ask that all donations be returned to the school office by next THURSDAY. Donated books will 
have a special book plate placed in the front cover with the student’s name on. These will be 
ready for borrowing next week. Thank you also to the parents and grandparents who donated 
books at out book fair today. These will be accessioned and ready for borrowing in a couple of 
weeks. 

Grandparent’s Day and Book Fair 

Thank you to all the parents and Grandparents who attended our wonderful event yesterday. It 
was wonderful to see so many visitors in our hall with beaming smiles as our students 
showcased their chosen Book Week book.  Well done to our stars and teachers for making a 
huge effort in presenting some very entertaining and thought-provoking stories. A big thank you 
to our parent volunteers who manned the Book Fair and helped with the morning tea. This 
would not have been possible without you.  

Also, a big thank you for the little team of library helpers who assisted me in setting up the Book 
Fair before school.  

Happy Reading! 

Angie Debien / Teacher Librarian 
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